
 

GRAND RAPIDS TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING 

 

March 22, 2021 

 

 

The Grand Rapids Township Trustees met at 7:00 P.M. in the Grand Rapids Township Fire Hall.  Ike Topp, David 

Chamberlain and Rita Foos answered roll call.  There were three guests. 

 

Rita Foos moved to approve and dispense with the reading of the minutes, as copies were available to guests. 2nd by Davis 

Chamberlain.  Roll Call YES: Ike Topp, David Chamberlain and Rita Foos.  Motion carried. 

 

The Fiscal Officer presented bills in the amount of $13,544.78 for approval.   Rita Foos moved to pay all bills as presented.  2nd 

by Ike Topp.  Roll Call YES: David Chamberlain, Ike Topp and Rita Foos.  Motion carried. 

 

Rita Foos mentioned that all of the signs from the sign grant have been delivered and that they must be installed by August 5, 

2021, and that she has posted the old generator for sale on Gov Deals. 

 

Rita Foos advised the Board that if we plan to do any chip sealing this year we need to get on the counties’ schedule because 

they are filling up.  David Chamberlain stated that Long Judson Road is highly traveled and is marginal at this time with the 

worst part of the road being between Wapakoneta and the Bridge.  Rita Foos said that she received an estimate from Morlock 

of $46,000 to remove “lumps” and resurface one mile of Pratt Lane.  After a general discussion it was decided to rank the roads 

then decide on projects for the year.  

 

The meeting was adjourned. 
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